
PUBLIC NOTICE

The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) is conducting a meeting for
local government officials on Tuesday, August 5, 2014, at 3:00 p.m. in the Community
Room of the Beloit Public Library, located at 605 Eclipse Boulevard, Beloit, WI 53511.
The purpose of the meeting is to present the preferred alternative for the
reconstruction of the I-39/90 and I-43/WIS 81 interchange. The Beloit City Council
has been invited, and a quorum may be present.

Larry N. Arft, City Manager

Dated: July 30, 2014
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